
 
 

Borden Grammar School   

 

YEAR 7 APPEALS 

ACADEMIC YEAR 2024-25 

Friday, 1st March 2024 offer of a secondary school place will be given from KCC. 

If you named Borden Grammar School as one of your preferences on the SCAF but have not 
been offered a place at the school, then you have a statutory right of appeal. 

If you wish to appeal for a place please complete and return the appeal form on our website 
directly to us no later than Thursday, 28th March 2024 marked for the attention of: Clerk to the 
Trustees, Borden Grammar School, Avenue of Remembrance, Sittingbourne, Kent  ME10 4DB 
or email it to: jcole@bordengrammar.kent.sch.uk.  In the first instance, you can complete the 
form only, stating the reason why you are appealing to Borden Grammar, together with your 
son’s test scores.  You should send further supporting evidence by Monday, 15th April. As soon 
as your form is received, an information pack will be sent to you with guidance on how to appeal 

You have the right of a face-to-face appeal to present your case but if you prefer for it to be 
heard in your absence based on the information you provide then please let the school know as 
soon as possible. 

Appeals lodged after the appeals deadline of 28th March will be heard within 30 days of submitting 
the request. 

If you did not name Borden Grammar on your application to KCC, you should submit your 
appeal directly to us after Thursday, 25th April 2024. 

Appeals are scheduled to commence 19th April 2024.  Decision letters will be sent after all 
appeals have been heard.  

Key Dates: 

National Offer Day      Friday, 1st March 2024 

Acceptance/Refusal deadline    Friday, 15th March 2024 

Waiting list/late applications deadline   Friday, 15th March 2024 

Deadline for lodging appeals    Thursday, 28th March 2024 

Reallocation/Late Appeals     Thursday, 25th April 2024 

If you would like some general guidance on the appeal process please email: 
jcole@bordengrammar.kent.sch.uk  
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